
From: Alicia M. Washington [mailto:awashington@mcintoshbancshares.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2009 1:26 PM 
To: TLGP 
Subject:  
 
 
With problems abound at many banks across the country, I feel that it would be prudent of the 
FDIC to continue the TLGP program and extend the TAG program until June 30, 2010.  The 
banking system is still weak and has a ways to go before it is out of the woods.  This would 
reassure customers of their deposits and also allow banks to continue to bank their business 
customers. 

Alicia M. Washington  
Investment Officer  
McIntosh Financial Services  
 


